
Thanks to underwriting by UnitedHealthcare, Lisa Coombs-Gerou, our V.P. Operation Healthy 
Living was provided the opportunity to attend the Georgetown University McDonough School 
of Business Global Social Enterprise Initiative; New Strategies Program.  Lisa participated with 
60 other non-profit leaders’ from across the county in an advanced management leadership 
education program exclusively designed to help nonprofit executives generate added financial 
support.  The training included sessions on strategies for Securing Corporate, Foundation and 
Donor Advised Funds (DAFs), Innovation and Income, Data Management and Predictive 
Analytics, Six-Figure Cause Marketing and Social Media, Government Funding and a session on 
Putting it All Together.  Our healthy living team continues to work with UnitedHeathcare on a 
grant opportunity to address the Social Determines of Health for Individuals who live alone, 
people who are living with disabilities and seniors.  The intent of the grant is to address issues 
of social isolation. 
 


